'THE CORNERSTONE at Whistler

5284 Still Creek Avenue
Burnaby, B.C.
V5C 4E4

Telephone: (604) 298-2462-

Facsimile: (604) 298-7212

July 5, 1999

Mr. J. Pisarski

CPA

#660 101-1001 W. Broadway St.
Vancouver, BC V6H 4E4

Dear John,

Thank you for the efforts of you and your company in assisting us with our security issues at our
property in Whistler. The initial report as well as the most recent update have been extremely
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helpful in our efforts to secure the support of the local municipality.

Your security staff have been great to work with and have handled themselves with professionalism
when discussing the issues with the tenants.

Thank you again for a job well done.

Raogard
nNCgai as,

365175 BC LTD

//%/ >

4 C/%/WV

‘-——'

Brian Kerzner
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